The Green Office will take care of boxes and carts so you can leave items for future tenants!
Several boxes will be placed on Monday 23rd of June until the last day of your stay, Tuesday 1st of July 10AM. You

will find them at the end of your hallway.

These carts are meant for items that are still in good condition and can be used by residents that will be arriving for the next

semester. For example, pots, pans, cutlery, clothes hangers, books, etc.

These items will be stored and offered to the new batch of ShortStay students who will arrive at the end of August. The Green
Office works with only volunteers who try very hard to organize the collection of these items. Therefore, please make sure that

the items you donate are clean, neat and of value. No liquids, no food, no clothing, no trash!

Broken and/or dirty items you have to throw into the bulky waste container that will be placed in front of the building from

Monday 23rd until the end of your stay.

Thank you for you cooperation!



